
Construction Notice - Signal Testing Between
NAIT/Blatchford Market and MacEwan

Crews have completed work to re-purpose the former NAIT LRT station and the City of

Edmonton will now perform signal testing on the Metro Line system. On November 24, the

Metro Line will be closed from NAIT/Blatchford Market station to MacEwan station as crews

test LRT and pedestrian signals. During testing, crossing arms will remain up to minimize

impacts to pedestrian and vehicle traffic near the stations. Flaggers will be on-site to direct

traffic through these areas. To support riders, LRT replacement bus service will be provided

from NAIT/Blatchford Market to Churchill every 15 minutes for the duration of the testing.

Testing is anticipated to take one day. Every effort will be made to reduce impacts to the

public.

For more information
Visit: edmonton.ca/metroline
Email: lrtprojects@edmonton.ca
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at 780-496-4874 (voicemail)

https://www.edmonton.ca/projects_plans/transit/metro-line

